Rt. 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Jan. 6, 1976

Mrs. Mae Jones Idaho State University The Museum Pocatello, Idaho 83201

Dear Mae:

Enclosed please find postage and zerox receipts. This should be the last of these receipts and please ask Dr. Wright if he will honor same. Am still involved in answering mail pertaining to Idaho State University and feel these should be reimbursed. If not, please return receipts to me.

Am also enclosing receipts for telephone calls made.

Had a Christmas letter from Dawn and Bill but it did not say much about their future plans. Have not been to Boise to see them but hope soon we will feel like coming to both Pocatello and Boise.

Tell Dave if at any time I can be of help in any way to feel free to call upon me.

Hope you had a merry Christmas and hope 1976 will be a better year for all of us than 1975.

Love.

Don and Evelyn